
Dear Committee Members; 

 

I would like to voice my support of HB 1356 as this would help scouting in its recruiting efforts.  I believe 

that scouting offers much to our youth in the form of patriotism, citizenship, and civic education.  This 

bill would help insure that kids are hearing about scouting and that scouting can be a way to spend 

spare time with friends and family.  Support scouting by supporting this bill. 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

 

Brant Cartwright 


